
Statement from TLC and Counsel for CVS Regarding Errata 
in CVS Participation Form 

 
 

The TLC and CVS are issuing the following errata to Exhibit E (the “CVS Tribal 
Participation and Release Form”) to the CVS Global Tribal Settlement Agreement: 
 
The CVS Tribal Participation and Release Form incorrectly identifies the date of the 
CVS Global Tribal Settlement Agreement as December 31, 2022.  The date of the CVS 
Global Tribal Settlement Agreement is December 22, 2022.  This correction does not 
alter or modify any of the terms or conditions of the CVS Tribal Participation and 
Release Form, and a copy of the CVS Global Tribal Settlement Agreement was made 
available to tribes in advance of their execution of the CVS Tribal Participation and 
Release Form.  Therefore, the TLC and CVS agree that no further action is necessary 
with respect to these errata. 
 
Steve Skikos         Paul Hynes 
Chair of Tribal Leadership Committee     Counsel for CVS 
 
Dated:  February 17, 2023 
 


